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March 8, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

It’s my pleasure to recommend Prodigy Construction as an excellent construction company based on 

their work for the build out of our Barre3 East End studio. Prodigy Construction worked on the studio 

from October 2018 to February 2019.  

 

I enjoyed my time working with Prodigy and came to understand the true value of working with a 

company that is able to put their client’s goals and their vision first. As a new business owner, I was 

intimidated by the construction process. However, Prodigy was able to explain and lay out a clear 

schedule. In addition, they created a construction environment where we could both find success. 

Prodigy Construction is an honest, dependable, and incredibly hard-working company. Beyond that, 

Prodigy’s team took time to communicate efficiently and effectively to stay on schedule. Their 

knowledge of the project requirements and expertise in project implementation was a huge asset to the 

success of our project. Prodigy provides the upmost professionalism in regards to their project 

management and leadership. 

 

Without a doubt, I confidently recommend Prodigy Construction to lead any project for your company. 

They are a dedicated and knowledgeable group that will create success for your project start to finish.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at margaret.shuster@barre3.com or (404) 861-4717 should you like to 

discuss this recommendation further. I’d be happy to provide additional thoughts.  

 

Cheers, 

Margaret Shuster, Barre3 East End Studio Owner 
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